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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Curbside cleanup
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 11:05:43 PM






From: Melanie Coble <melanie.coble23@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 9:43 AM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Curbside cleanup
 
We have heard that the sandy city curbside pick up program is being done away with. 
We have enjoyed this service and thought it was a great idea to help residents keep
yards and homes clean. We would love to see it come back. Thank you , 


Melanie and Jason Coble 


Sent from my iPhone
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